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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 55 
Friday, 9 July 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Another member of our staff (C42s) has tested positive for the COVID-19 

infection. C42s was tested yesterday. All close contacts of C42s at the Club 

have been notified. The Ministry of Health (MOH) has also been advised and 

the Standard Operating Procedures (SOP) will follow. The following details 

are the movements of C42s at the Club: 

 

DATE TIME MOVEMENTS 

Wednesday, 

7/7/2021 

6.35 am 

Arrived at the Club and worked on the golf 

course (Field Department) in compliance with 

the SOP. 

2.49 pm Left RSGC. 

Thursday, 

8/7/2021 
- Day off. 

Friday, 

9/7/2021 

6.35 am 

Arrived at the Club and worked on the golf 

course (Field Department) in compliance with 

the SOP. 

10.00 am 
Left RSGC after receiving test results from the 

Clinic. 

 

As always, we will keep you updated as we receive news and information on 

all COVID-19 cases. Please stay healthy and stay safe. 
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